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Welcome back, we hope you have all enjoyed the half term break and are feeling refreshed and ready 

for the term ahead. The children all returned to school brilliantly this morning, as a school, we have not yet 

received any additional information from the DFE following Boris Johnson's briefing on Saturday. Our main 

priority continues to be the safety and wellbeing of all members of our school community: children, parents 

and staff. All of our enhanced cleaning procedures and Covid Risk Assessments remain in place. If and when 

we receive any more information we will keep everyone informed. Please do not hesitate to contact the 

school with any individual worries or concerns. 

 

You will have seen on Class Dojo that the school library has had a makeover during the half term holiday 

and I would like once again to convey my thanks to all of the staff who made it possible. We are really 

looking forward to using the space with the children to further develop a love of reading at Luxulyan 

School.  

 

I am excited to be covering Mrs LDL’s maternity leave as Acting Head of School. I will continue to teach 

Beech Class Monday to Wednesday and am looking forward to working with the children, parents, staff 

and governors to ensure we enable all of our children at Luxulyan to learn with GLEE. 

Grow  Learn  Excel  Enjoy 

 

Thank you for your continued support in these testing times, have a great week, 

 

Emma Williams 

Acting Head of School 

Accept that everyone is  

different  

Star of the Week with  

Jigsaw: The Mindful  

approach to PSHE. 

We have begun to use Jigsaw 

across the school for our Health and Wellbeing lessons. 

The whole school focus this half term is:  

Celebrating Difference. 

The Star of the Week will be chosen according to the  

‘Jigsaw Piece for the Week’. The jigsaw piece for this 

week is to accept that everyone is different. I’m looking 

forward to seeing which stars we will be celebrating on 

Friday. 



Sycamore Oak Class 

Beech Class Ash Class 

Please note some activities/events are not connected to Luxulyan School and parents should undertake their own checks as 

to the suitability of the providers/activities. 

Grow Learn 

Enjoy Excel 



Please note some activities/events are not connected to Luxulyan School and parents should undertake their own checks as 

to the suitability of the providers/activities. 

Diary Dates 

4th Nov Plymouth Argyle continue to work with Sycamore and Oak Class every Wednesday afternoon. 

10th Nov Cornwall Cricket continue to work with Beech Class every Tuesday afternoon 

11th Nov Plymouth Argyle continue to work with Sycamore and Oak Class every Wednesday afternoon. 

12th Nov Safer Internet Day 

13th Nov Children in Need - Non School Uniform Day and Five to Thrive Mental Wellbeing 

16th Nov The start of Anti-Bullying Week. 

27th Nov PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Ash 

30th Nov PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Beech 

4th Dec PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Sycamore 

11th Dec PALs Christmas Craft & Cinema day for Oak 

16th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

18th Dec Last Day– finish at 1:30 pm 

 Halloween Fun! 

PALS had some spooky crafts and petrifying pumpkins entered in 

to the Half term competition. Congratulations to our winning entries, 

we hope everyone who entered had fun doing so. 

Beech 

Ash 

Sycamore 

Oak 


